
 
From: Sevis, SysAdmin  
Sent: Thursday, December 03, 2009 11:34 AM 
To: Sevis, SysAdmin 
Subject: DSO Training  
 
PLEASE DO NOT REPLY TO THIS MESSAGE 
 
SEVIS NOTICE – December 3, 2009 
 
The Student and Exchange Visitor Program (SEVP), a bridge for varied government 
organizations with interests in foreign students, posted a revised Designated School Official 
training course online at: http://www.ice.gov/sevis/schools/new_schools/index.htm . 
 
Designated school officials (DSOs) apply regulations pertaining to nonimmigrant students. 
These regulatory issues span from reduced course load to Optional Practical Training, an 
employment opportunity for students.  
 
In the revised training sessions, SEVP suggests DSOs review each slide, answer the 
questions, and at the end print the certificate of completion for your records. SEVP 
anticipates asking for the certificates in the near future. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Student and Exchange Visitor Program 

http://www.ice.gov/sevis/schools/new_schools/index.htm

